
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM: 21-050 

 

DATE: November 19, 2021 

 

TO: HTCBT Surveillance Panel 

 

FROM: Brittany Pfleegor 

 

SUBJECT: Approval of Batch “O” Coupons 

 
 

As a result of a conference call held on November 19, 2021, Batch “O” Coupons have been 

approved for use in HTCBT analysis. Labs may switch to Batch “O” coupons, once the Batch “N” coupons 

have been consumed. 

 
 

BJP/bjp 

 

c: Frank Farber 

Jeff Clark 

https://www.astmtmc.org/ftp/docs/bench/htcbt/memos/mem21-050_bjp.pdf 
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